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Ref : NCMS/18/ | Wl
Date : 27 January 2011
To: Mr. Mehmet CAGLAR From: Abdulla Ahmed Al Mandoos
Director General of TSMS Executive Director
And PR of Turkey with WMO National Center of Meteorology &
Ankara - Turkey Seismology,
Fax: +90 312 360 2551 Abu Dhabi, UAE.
E-mail: bilgi@dmi.gov.tr Fax: +971 2 666 1575

Dear Sirs,

I received with appreciation your letter dated 03/01/2011 and the attached Annual
Report of Turkish State Meteorological Service for 2009.

The report is valuable and gives us a good idea about the activities of your Service
which integrated with the worldwide Meteorological activities to present excellent

services to all the States.

Looking for mutual cooperation between our Services.

Accept Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.
Sincerely yours

oY

Abdulla Ahmed Al Mandoos
PR of UAE with WMO
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